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District IV Meeting

October 1, 2021

Orange Park, FL


Several members of the Bartram Garden Club attended the District IV meeting in Orange Park.

Connie Gladding presided over the meeting and we were honored to have FFGC President 
Marge Henderson in attendance. Beverly Williams gave two club reports, Linda Broadrick and 
Marc Williams received club awards.




 Attending the meeting from the Bartram Garden Club: Kathye Reily, Bev Williams, Kathleen 
Lunman, Karen Reily and Linda Broadrick. Not pictured, Marc Williams
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Marge Henderson and the Dist IV officers	 	 	 Marge Henderson, Bev Williams, 	 	
	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 Connie Gladding





Linda Broadrick receives Publications award  	 Marc Williams receives website award
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Attendees Connie Gladding & Marge Henderson

Bev Williams

Marge Henderson
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Book Donation

Bartram Garden Club President Bev Williams presents a copy of the NGC book, 
Network With Nature to the Nassau County Library, Fernandina Beach branch. 
October, 2021
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